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Sr.No. Particulars Details 

1 Date 06/12/23 

2 Name of the event Guest Lecture 

3 Duration of the program 1 Day 

4 Venue         Hall no 18 E building 

Hutatma Rajgurumahavidyalay 

5 Name of coordinator Prof.A.P.Kulkarni 

6 Number of Participants 64 

7 Activity belongs to which criteria Criteria III 

8 Curricular/Cocurricular/Extra-

Curricular 

Cocurricular 



 

Guest Lecture Report 

 
A guest lecture on” Microcontroller Programming & Interfacing” was 

organized by the Department of Computer Science for SYBSC students on 

December 06, 2023. The primary objective of the lecture was to introduce 

students to the fundamental concepts of microcontrollers, their applications, and 

how they are used in embedded systems. The lecture aimed to bridge the gap 

between theoretical knowledge and practical application, which is crucial for 

students aspiring to pursue a career in electronics, embedded systems, or 

robotics. 

The guest speaker, Prof.Avinash Shingate is an expert in embedded systems and 

microcontroller-based projects. With extensive industry experience at Indira 

College of Commerce & science, Tathwade. he has worked on numerous 

projects involving microcontroller design, programming, and troubleshooting. 

The speaker shared insights from real-world applications, providing valuable 

perspectives to the students. 

 

 

The guest lecture on microcontrollers proved to be an enriching experience for 

the SYBSC students, offering them valuable knowledge and practical insights 

into the world of embedded systems. The lecture helped students understand the 

critical role that microcontrollers play in modern technology, motivating them to 

dive deeper into this field. 

The Department of Computer Science expresses its gratitude to Prof.Avinash 

Shingate for sharing their expertise with the students. We look forward to 

organizing more such lectures that help bridge the gap between academic 

learning and industry practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

  

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


